



CLUB NEWSLETTER – April

In this issue:

- COVID-19

Dear Club Presidents and Committees,

We wanted to let you all know that we are keeping in regular contact with Government information on COVID-19 and what each level means for our sport. Sport NZ are publishing as much information as possible on their website, offering regular guidance as information becomes available & approved by the Government, offering more guidance on play, recreation and sport across all Alert Levels 1-4. This information is available [HERE](#).

We wanted to share this guidance with you now in case any of the information is contrary to what you may currently be communicating to your stakeholders and memberships.

As you can appreciate, this is a fast evolving space, however we will endeavour to share the very latest information as we have it, in preparation for a possible move to Alert Level 3 this week. Note that the Alert table still contains some gaps that are being working through by Government with input from the Sport NZ Policy team.

We would like to emphasise that the rules and guidelines around Alert Level 2 and 3 are still in development. As we received detailed information to expand on sporting and recreation categories we will keep you all updated on this.

If you have any questions or concerns please email gmo@mnz.co.nz or phone Virginia on 0275588662

Please stay safe and we, like you, want to go back to racing as soon as we can.